
The City of Charlotte held a press conference at ULCC on September 24 to announce that
Chime Solutions, a Black-owned Georgia company, will expand in Charlotte. Mark Wilson,
CEO of Chime Solutions, announced that his company will bring 1,000 call center jobs
within the next year to Charlotte and hopes to locate in one of the city’s economically
challenged corridors. ULCC hosted a Chime Solutions career fair on September 25 to help
fill over 400 immediate openings. "This will make a difference in where we as a City are
trying to build upward mobility," stated Mayor Vi Lyles.

ULCC invites you to join our walk/run team for the African American Wellness Initiative
(AAWALK) on Saturday, November 2 to raise awareness for preventable health
diseases.  Registration and participation are free through the link below!   The National
African American Male Wellness Initiative was established in 2004 to begin the process of
empowering men to understand through prevention one can live longer.

ULCC will host its Annual Meeting on Wednesday, January 29, 2020 at the Mint Museum
Uptown.  This free event showcases the Urban League’s commitment to its mission
through acknowledging supporters, volunteers and corporate sponsors who have
contributed to the year’s success.  Mark your calendar!
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